Bellingham Planning Board Town Hall Annex Bellingham, Mass.

Regular Meeting - March 24, 1983 Members present - Carl Rosenlund, Chairman

The Meeting was called to order at 7:45 P.M. by Chairman Rosenlund.

Due to a lack of quorum no business could be conducted.

Mr. Rosenlund reviewed wording of articles to appear on Town warrant and requested secretary to re-type those articles with changes. Also to send corrected copies to the President of the Business Mens' Association. Motions and recommendations to be prepared for each article.

Members attending testimonial dinner for Barbara Jerrier, secretary to Board of Selectmen. Other members on vacation.

Respectfully submitted,

Martha Russo, Secretary